
TOWN OF SHOREHAM
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

Wastewater Operator Services for the Town of Shoreham 
Wastewater Treatment Plant

The Town of Shoreham, Vermont, is seeking proposals for the provision of 
professional Wastewater Operator services for the operation and maintenance of 
the Town’s Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP). We invite both companies and 
qualified individuals to submit proposals. The successful proposer will ensure the 
plant operates in compliance with all local, state, and federal regulations while 
ensuring that plant equipment is maintained and optimized.

The selected contractor, whether an individual or company, will be responsible 
for providing qualified personnel to perform the following services for the Town 
of Shoreham Wastewater Treatment Plant: (1) WWTP operations; (2) WWTP 
maintenance; (3) recordkeeping and reporting; (4) compliance. A Grade 1D 
operator’s license is required. The contract term will be two (2) years, with an 
option to renew.

A detailed scope of work can be found on Shoreham’s website at: https://www.
shorehamvt.us/rfps.

Direct questions to the Town Office at (802) 897-5841 or shorehamtown@
shorehamvt.us. 

Proposals will be accepted until Friday, June 6, 2025 at the Shoreham Town 
Office (297 Main St., Shoreham, VT 05770).


